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This is a busy times of year for staff as the 2016-17 school year has come to a close.  I have been 
able to attend graduation ceremonies for our 2017 graduates. Congratulations to the Class of 2017! 

● Woodland Hills Academy 
● Area learning Center 
● East High School 
● AEO 
● Denfeld High School 

 

Principal and Teacher Evaluations 

● I will be meeting with each principal to complete their annual principal evaluation.  I meet 
with each principal in the fall, winter and spring to review their professional goals and 
student outcome data as part of the ISD 709 Principal Growth and Evaluation Plan.  As part 
of the principal evaluation, surveys were sent to staff to provide feedback for each principal. 
This information will be reviewed by the principal and I to consider areas for professional 
growth in the upcoming year. 

 

● Teachers have been reviewing their annual professional goals as well.  They determine if 
their professional goals and students data goals were met this school year.  All 
documentation for teacher and principal evaluations are housed in My Learning Plan.  This 
has allowed for more efficiency as we manage the evaluation process.  

 

Summer School 

● I have been working with Cynthia Maldonado, Stowe Principal, to finalize plans for summer 
school programming at the elementary schools.  The following sites will house summer 
school: Lester Park, Congdon Park, Lowell, Myers Wilkins, Laura MacArthur, Piedmont, 
Stowe.  The sessions will run Monday-Thursday during the weeks of June 19, June  26,  July 
10, and July 17.  

 

 

 


